To:

From: Mary Hen.

Subject: Up-to-Date Registration Tally

Bcc: Attached:

Helen,

It was nice to speak with you again on the phone. Sure hope your meeting goes well with Ellis tomorrow. Just be honest with him about the things that are going well as well as any problems you may be having and you will get along fine. He expects questions and problems and now is the time to bring them forward.

Ellis really is a wonderful man and I find him very easy to work with and for and to be around.

Since our phone call we have received two more registrations. This week we processed 31 for a total of \$4,105. Grand total is 229 registrations totalling \$28,622.

All for now, Mary

To: was vas

Subject: Registration Update

Cc: Bcc:

Attached:

Helen,

It was nice to talk to you this morning. Am so pleased to hear that your tasks are going smoothly. Is hard to believe the Festival is almost upon us. I am really looking forward to it!!!

Registrations this week total 78. Grand total now is 813. Payments this week total 6,065. Payment grand total is \$82.277.

u>

Your check is in the mail as well as the two summary sheets.

Have a nice weekend. It is very beautiful here today.

Mary

To: Land Henry

From: Mary Henry Subject: checks just arrived

Cc:

Attached:

Helen,

The check for the 79 on-site registrations just arrived. Thanks so much for sending it. Also, I am most grateful that the \$179 reimbursement is here. I breathe easier now.

This morning I faxed Transmittal Fees Report No. 9 showing total of \$9557. Also faxed summary of registrations by activities/events for ending registration 830. Hope this is what you needed. If not, let me know as I will be in the office for four more hours.

I have given your note to Ellis regarding the boxes sent to the Fairmont. He is working on it. Am not sure whether we will have an answer by the end of the day as he has a funeral visitation in just a bit.

Thanks for the neat sayings. Is amazing how wise we get the longer we live.

If I am not in touch before the 22nd have a wonderful Thanksgiving with your family. Helen, sometimes it is nice to have a quiet holiday. Dennis and I are celebrating the holiday by ourselves this year as all the family was just here for my father-in-laws funeral and it was a bit hectic. I will have the traditional turkey and all the trimmings.

I'll let you know as soon as I have some info from Ellis.

Cheers, Mary To: \_\_ @

From: Mary Hen\_, edu:

Subject: Registration Update

Cc: Bcc:

Attached:

Helen,

Registration update is as follows:

As of August 25, 2001

Weekly registrations = 83 Grand total = 938 Weekly payments = \$8,215 Grand total = \$95,124

Got your on-site refund form. Looks fine.

Also, I will not have time to make up another payment for you. Unfortunately it will have to wait until after I return to Minnesota. Hopefully, you will get lots of on-site registrations and the money will roooooollllllllllllll in.

Ellis just ran a summary of registrations by activities/events. Numbers are as follows. Chicken = 145; Salmon = 299; Vegetarian = 14; Intersession meal = 269; Noson Lawen = 394; Seminars 15A Beg. Welsh 49; 15B Intermed. Welsh = 11; F11 Ysgol Gan 34; F3 Coal Mining 25; F5 Corgi Capers 46; F4 Griffith Griffith 16; F13 History of Music 117; F17 Preserving Voices 30; F6 Y Drych 24; F8 Writers' Panel 29; F1 Visual Culture 40; S7 The Twist 12; S11 Ysgol Gan 41; S10 Patagonia 34; S12 Folk Dance 55; S2 Pre History 50; S16 Genealogy 30; S9 21st Century 35; S14 Place Time 110; Eisteddfod Audience No. 169; Concert 754.

I have another little problem for you. Mrs. Lisa M. Monahan-Smith sent in a registration form but with no money. The following note was attached.

I am volunteering to take tickets at the Intermediate Welsh Seminar (FS15B) on Friday 9 a.m. - 10 a.m. and was told to register. I understand that a ticket(s) to the opening ceremonies/Noson Lawen will be sent to me for volunteering. Thank you!

As you know Helen we are not mailing out tickets. Lisa lives in San Jose at 145 N Buena Vista Avenue and her phone number is 408-295-7898. I will do nothing with her registration until I hear from you. Since she sent no money there will be no name tag. If you want me to make one please let me know SOON.

Also, Ellis says that since the hotel needs 72 hour notice to prepare for the banquet we are taking no more registrations after Tuesday evening. If this is not correct please let me know. I assume since we won't be taking any more reservations that you will not be accepting banquet reservations on site. Is this correct?

All for now. Still have lots to do before I can board the plane. If I understand correctly I will no longer be able to reach you via e-mail soon. Is that right?

See you soon. Mary